




















 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Statement in Support of Landmark Designation for the Peter P. and Rosa M. Huberty House 
 
 
Chair Adams and Members of the Subcommittee on Landmarks, Public Siting, and Maritime Uses: 
 
I am writing to express my full support for the landmarking of the Huberty House at 1019 
Bushwick Avenue. The Huberty House is a treasure of Bushwick Avenue, a unique Colonial 
Revival brick mansion dating to 1900 that is unlike any other building in all of Bushwick.  
 
This remarkably intact house is situated near the center of a historic stretch of Bushwick 
Avenue where most of the late 19th century and early 20th century fabric remains in place. 
Unfortunately, the existing R6 zoning on Bushwick Avenue makes the Huberty House and 
neighboring historic properties extremely vulnerable to demolition and redevelopment as we 
have begun to see elsewhere in the neighborhood.  
 
I strongly support the designation of the Huberty House and I urge the Subcommittee to 
approve this landmark so that we can ensure that this unique and important building remains in 
the community. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Council Member Antonio Reynoso 
District 34   
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